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I strongly oppose SB 1589 and ask you to VOTE NO. 

The Newberg Pool should be safely shared! 

This unfairly limits river enjoyment, will hurt small businesses and crush the 

opportunity for a hugely important activity our family has enjoyed for decades - 

boating, wakeboarding,  tubing etc.  

PLEASE VOTE NO, 

PLEASE VOTE NO. 


